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20/03/2022  17:44:272022/0904/T OBJ Philip Quirk I am an owner of Flat 3  59 Netherhall Gardens and an owner or co-owner of the land on which the trees, the 

subject of the application are situated.  Specifically, many of the trees in question are in my back garden or are 

on land I own with others that serves 59 Netherhall Gardens.

I object to the Intended Works.  The trees were all pollarded three years ago and require no further care or 

attention at this time.  They are healthy and beautiful trees and contribute greatly to the surrounding environs.  

I object to any reduction in height, reach or spread of any of the trees.

To the extent that the applicant/owner of 59.5 wishes to cut back any overhanging branches on the basis that 

they interfere with that property and are causing a nuisance, such should be specified.  That specification- if 

agreed with the owners of the trees - should be the subject of an Intended Works application.  Subject to that, 

there is no independent need for the Intended Works.
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